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“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Stoddard Celebrates “National Skilled Nursing Care Week” 

Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home (SBNH) and Stoddard Baptist Global Care (SBGC) cele-
brated “National Skilled Nursing Care Week” during May 13-19, 2018. This year’s theme, 
“Celebrating Life’s Stories”, served as a tribute to life’s most significant events, relationships 
and experiences that shape the unique perspectives of residents, families, staff and volun-
teers in long-term and post-acute care. 
 
The week began with a Mother’s Day Luncheon on Sunday, May 13th and an Opening Cere-
mony/Cookout on Monday, May 14th at SBNH with special guest, Councilmember Brianne K. 
Nadeau of Ward 1. Also on Monday May 14th, SBGC commemorated the occasion with a 
Mother’s Day R&B Tea Time, which featured the S. Johnson Quintet. 
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Stoddard Honors Maria T. Stoddard 

Since 1902, Stoddard has had a rich legacy of providing quality healthcare services to the aging population in 
the Washington Metropolitan area. The initial funds for the current existence of Stoddard Baptist Nursing 
Home came through the will and wishes of Miss Maria T. Stoddard, a  Washington philanthropist of the late 
nineteenth century. We acknowledge and honor her June birthday! 

Born on June 2, 1825 (193 years ago)  in Humpreysville, Connecticut 
Buried in Seymour, Connecticut 

Maria Theresa Stoddard 

I. Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 
IV. Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  

in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

To make a donation, please visit:  
www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org/donate.php 

Designation Numbers:  
9672 & 9673 

Designation Number:  
94544/74410 
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Board’s Corner 

Deacon James Jackson - April 22nd Rev. Henry A. Gaston - June 19th 

Rev. Randolph Fitzgerald - June 14th Rev. Thomas Henderson - June 23rd 

Installation of new board members at Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation’s Annual Meeting on May 23rd. 

The following Board Members celebrated their birthday during the second quarter of 2018: 

Stoddard welcomes the following new members: 
Board: 

Ms. Carolyn Bowden, Stoddard Baptist Global Care and Presidential Care 
Dr. Lennox A. Graham, Stoddard Baptist Services 
Mr. Bobby Mills, Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home 

Ms. Barbara J. Shaw, Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home 
 

Advisory Committee: 
Rev. L. K. Floyd, President, Missionary Baptist Ministers’ Conference 

Rev. Henry A. Gaston (former SBGC Board Member) 
Deacon James A. Jackson (former SBNH Board Member) 

Rev. Dr. John L. McCoy, President, Washington Baptist Theological Seminary 
Rev. Charles W. McNeil, Jr., President, National Capital Baptist Convention 

IV. Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  
in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

“Stoddard Lives: Stoddard Live!” Radio One Broadcast 

On Tuesday, May 15th, Ms. Rosie Allen-Herring, President and CEO, United Way of the National Capital Ar-
ea was the radio guest for the “Stoddard Lives: Stoddard Live!” Radio One Broadcast on WYCB 1340 AM, 
where Mr. Steve Nash serves as the radio host every Tuesday at 10:00 - 11:00 a.m.  
 
Pictured below are: Mr. Steve Nash, President and CEO, SBHF, Ms. Rosie Allen-Herring and Ms. Keisha 
Clark, Director of Development, SBHF. 

From the Radio One Broadcast on  
Tuesday, June 12th 

Pictured at left are: Steve Nash, Radio Host, 
and Gospel Singer, Lexi Allen. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  
people thrive in their place of community 



SBNH CECA Award Winners - April, May and June 2018 

The CECA Foundation was established to celebrate caregiver excellence, and promote quality patient care 
by providing healthcare institutions with the funding, tools and best practices to recognize their outstanding 
caregivers. Stoddard is honored to have the CECA Foundation as a partner in our mission. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  
people thrive in their place of community 

June - Suzy Sempeur, Certified Nursing Assistant 

April - Yawa Lemou, Certified Nursing Assistant May - Gbele Guehi, Certified Nursing Assistant 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Stoddard’s Annual Meeting cont. 

IV. Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  
in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 



“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Stoddard’s Annual Meeting 

Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation, Inc. held its Annual Meeting on May 23rd hosted by Mount Sinai Baptist 
Church, Rev. Tyrone Queen, Host Pastor. The purpose of the annual meeting is to share the organization’s 
history, vision and annual goals within its mission “to form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for 
those in need”. It also serves to affirm newly appointed members of the Board. 
 
Along with the program, board members, residents, staff and supporters gathered for a delicious lunch pre-
pared by the Mount Sinai Baptist Church Staff. The guest preacher for the occasion was Pastor Walter Au-
gust, Jr. of Bethel Family Baptist Church in Houston, Texas. 

IV. Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  
in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 

SBGC CECA Award Winners - April, May and June 2018 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  
people thrive in their place of community 

June - Keziah Muchai, Certified Nursing Assistant 

April - Lawrence Bruton  
Food Services Department  

May - Monica Russell, Certified Nursing Assistant 



SBNH EVENT HIGHLIGHTS 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  
people thrive in their place of community 

Residents’ Easter Good Friday Program 

Baptist Ministers’ Wives hosted an Easter Monday Program 

Residents’ Monthly Birthday Party for April 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

III. Building strong finances through efficient practice, adequate reserves and fundraising 

www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org    

 www.stoddardbaptisthome.org     www.stoddardbaptistglobal.org     

STODDARD’S WEBSITES 

 

March 5 - 14, 2019 
 

To reserve a copy of your brochure, please contact: 
 Ms. Keisha M. Clark @ (202) 328-7400 extension 1316 or  

via email @ kclark@sbhfdc.org  

Stoddard will be hosting a pilgrimage to the Holy Land in 2019 
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Upcoming Event 

III. Building strong finances through efficient practice, adequate reserves and fundraising 

SBNH HIGHLIGHTS during NURSING WEEK 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  
people thrive in their place of community 

“National Nurses Week” - May 6th - 12th 

Opening Ceremony of “National Skilled Nursing Care Week” - May 13th - 19th 



SBGC EVENT HIGHLIGHTS 
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II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  
people thrive in their place of community 

As an effort to form and maintain profound, trustful and sustainable relationships, SBHF invited Members of 
the Missionary Baptist Ministers Conference of D.C. & Vicinity to visit Stoddard Baptist Global Care on April 
19th for a tour and luncheon. 

SBGC hosted its “Parrish’s Grand Prix” on Wednesday May 16, 2018. It is a racing game that residents are 
able to come enjoy; whereby, staff members race remote control cars for the amusement of our residents. 

Mr. & Mrs. Dukes were honored during 
the D.C. Centenarian Program on April 

30th. Mrs. Dukes is 101 years old. 
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II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  
people thrive in their place of community 

SBGC NURSING WEEK EVENTS 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  
people thrive in their place of community 

Stoddard Baptist Global Care honored and celebrated all levels of nursing staff during “National Nurses Week”  
(May 6-12), “National Skilled Nursing Care Week” (May 13-19) and “National Nursing Assistants Week” (June 14-21). 

“May Day” Celebration “Chilling with the Fellas” Cookout 


